
The Albany Community Police Review Board
invites you to participate in the next phase of
developing a Discipline Matrix in collaboration
with the Albany Police Department. 

Our goal is to develop clear and consistent
expectations of penalties and sanctions 
based on the gravity of substantiated police
misconduct after an investigation. 

As a result, police officers and community
members will have a clear understanding of
the consequences of misconduct and trust in
the accountability and oversight structures
that Albany has in place.

What disciplinary measures should be taken 
in cases of police misconduct in Albany?

MAKE YOUR VOICE HEARD:

Members of the public are invited
to participate in upcoming public
meetings at Albany Law School:

March 8 at 6:15 p.m.
East Wing Classroom (E211)

March 22 at 6:15 p.m.
Matthew Bender Classroom (R425)

April 5 at 6:15 p.m.
West Wing Classroom (W212)

The meetings will be livestreamed
on Facebook at: 
facebook.com/AlbanyCPRB

Take the survey by March 20, 2023!

Use your phone to scan
the QR code or visit:
bit.ly/cprb-survey

www.albanycprb.org

518-445-2383

cprb@albanylaw.edu


